
21/04/2021 

MR Sam Littlemore 
128 Riverview RD 
Avalon Beach NSW 2107 
samlittlemore@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/0317 - 141 Riverview Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

As owner of 52 Trappers Way (128 Riverview Road), I thank you for the notification of the 
proposed development at 141 Riverview Road.

I have no objections but am keen to see the landscape plan to ensure any new tree plantings 
will not adversely affect my water views.

Thanks,
Sam Littlemore.

Sent: 21/04/2021 10:19:43 AM
Subject: Online Submission


